

Town of West Boylston, MA

MAY 2 4 2022

Cemetery Trustees

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE WEST BOYLSTON, MA

March 25, 2022

Meeting Minutes

Members Present: Ronald Menard, Barbara Mard, Siobhan Bohnson

Guest attending: Kevin Duffy DPW Director, Kevin McKee Cemetery Foreman

Ron Menard called the meeting to order at 1:05

The members and guests walked the land of the new site on Paul Tivnan Drive, West Boylston.

With no further business to come before the Trustees and upon motion of Ron Menard and second of Siobhan Bohnson it was voted all in favor to adjourn at 3:00

Submitted By

Siobhan Bohnson

Ron Menard- Chairman

Barbara Mard - Vice Chair

Siobhan M. Bohnson-Clerk